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Date: April 22nd, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Purchase new Police K9
 I am requesting the Board of Works approval to purchase a new dual purpose (Street Patrol, Tracking/Narcotics Detection) Police K9. This purchase does include the 4 week handler’s course as well.  This K9 would be purchased from Ultimate K9 where we purchased our last two service dogs.  The purchase price for this Police K9 is $28,935.  We have looked at other places that provide this service as well.  We feel the product we are getting from Ultimate K9 as well as the service and previous experience we have had with Ultimate K9 makes them the best choice for this purchase. This purchase will be paid out of HSI Account.
Questions?

Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

